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January 28, 2017
 
To the parent or guardian of Vaeai Siu,
 
Legacy Traditional School - North Valley would like to thank you for the timely submission of Vaeai’s enrollment. Our records indicate that you successfully submitted the online enrollment form as well as the additional required documents.  As a result, we would like to inform you that Vaeai’s spot in grade 2 has been secured for the 2017-2018 school year!
We look forward to sharing a great 2017-2018 school year with you and Vaeai!
Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
 
Sincerely,
Legacy Traditional School - North Valley

